COPY OF AIR LETTER

LLOYDS REGIBTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

3rd October, 1958.

Deexr Sirs,

| Classn(s) Steam Tanker "SAIDJA"

REC

: 1 acknovledge your letter of the 23rd September,
but regret to say in reply that the Committee do
not consider they would be justified in agreeing
to the year of grace in this instance.

fhe reason for this decision is that the
drillings reported by you last March have now been
under careful consideration, and the submisslon
from the Technical Departuent here to the
Committee is that in view of the condition of
the ship as reported she is not eligible for
the pestponement desired.

In these circumstances it has been considered
desirable to send the papers to the Principal
Surveyor for Holland, sc that he way inform the
Technical Department of the Uwners at his port
of the reason for this decision.

Yours ilaithfully,

C.C- ROtO

Clerk to the
Classification Coummni tteec.

The Surveyors,
SINGAPORE.
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